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Curriculum Revision Request: BA and BS degrees in Psychology 
 
September 19, 2014 
 
Dear Administrative Boards:  
 
We recently added a new course—PSYC 493, Internship in Psychology—to our course 
listings. This course should count as an elective requirement toward the BA and BS 
Psychology degrees, but not count towards the upper-level course requirement.  We are 
requesting that information about requirements for both the BA and BS Psychology majors in 
the Undergraduate Bulletin be edited as follows: 
 
Please change: 
 

 Two additional psychology courses numbered between 400 and 650 

 
To the following text: 
 

 Two additional psychology courses numbered between 400 and 650; may not include PSYC 
493 

 
Because this course has not been offered in the past, no “transition” plan is necessary. 
 
Thank you very much. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

    
 
 
Donald T. Lysle, Ph.D.   Beth Kurtz-Costes  
Kenan Distinguished Professor  Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies 
Chair, Department of Psychology  Department of Psychology 

 


